
 

 
 

Date: March 7, 2024 

To: All BCGEU Members at Servomation Inc. 

Re: Bargaining Committee Vote Extended 
 
Please note, the election period has been extended for the Servomation bargaining committee vote. 
The new end date for voting is March 31, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. 
 
If you did not receive a ballot to vote, please contact the BCGEU Negotiations Department at 
negotiations.elections@bcgeu.ca. Please do this as soon as possible, and no later than March 26, to 
allow time to troubleshoot.  
 
If you know of a member who did not receive a ballot, please forward them this bulletin, and ask 
them to contact the BCGEU Negotiations department ASAP.  
 
A member without a personal email address may request the assistance of a steward or fellow 
member to help set one up. 
 
In solidarity, 
Angela Mahlmann 
Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
 
CC Dave MacDonald, Vice-President, Component 17 and Chairperson, Local 1703 
 Megan Washington, First Vice-Chair, Local 1703 
 Larissa Mills, Staff Representative, Lower Mainland Area Office 
 Richard Tones, Director, Negotiations 
 Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
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